
AC RO S S
	1	 Vessel for aging 

whiskey

	5	 Soundly defeat

	9	 Hard to find

	13	 Designated Graffiti 
___ (spot where 
Banksy often works)

	14	 Tex-Mex chip dip

	15	 Get the wrinkles 
out of

	16	 Country where 
chocolate-covered 
marshmallow fish 
are popular

	18	 Item in a botanical 
“bank”

	19	 Play performed 
without 
intermission

	20	 ___ butter tea 
(Tibetan quaff)

	22	 Aslan’s literary land

	23	 “This massage feels 
great!”

	24	 Basic obedience 
training command

	27	 Michigan city 
that’s home to Fish 
Ladder Park

	31	 Goes belly-up

	35	 “You’re gonna need 
a bigger ___”

	36	 Inventor’s starting 
point

	37	 The ryokan of 
Japan, for example

	38	 Hitter’s statistic: 
Abbr.

	39	 Close at hand

	40	 Kelly of daytime TV

	41	 Berry that might 
be served with 
cupuaçu

	42	 Agent’s doings

	43	 State that’s home 
to the town of 
Spearfish

	46	 Rizzoli & Isles 
network

	47	 Scepter’s partner

	48	 Mount on which 
Noah’s Ark is said 
to have landed

	53	 Poem of praise

	54	 Tomato-based  
pasta sauce

	56	 Tourist attraction, 
say

	59	 Seoul, South 
Korea’s eight-story 
fish market

	61	 Primal instinct

	62	 Ram of the zodiac

	63	 Not at all difficult

	64	 Raised, as horses

	65	 More, to a 
minimalist

	66	 South American 
bird that resembles 
a small ostrich

	D OW N
	1	 Maker of 

PowerShot cameras

	2	 Rock concert 
venue, often

	3	 Underground 
subject of a Paris 
museum

	4	 Actress Zoe of She 
Said

	5	 Actor Hill of Suits

	6	 Posterior

	7	 Armed Forces 
branch with 
admirals: Abbr.

	8	 Piercings, tattoos, 
et al.

	9	 Game in which 
Brazil is a territory

	10	 “___ you ready to 
party?”

	11	 Maki garnish, often

	12	 Finish

	14	 Host nation of the 
2022 World Cup

	17	 Vape shop 
purchases

	21	 “I’ve solved the 
puzzle!”

	23	 Slow musical 
movement

	24	 Part of a record 
with a hit single, 
often

	25	 Perfect in every way

	26	 Old Russian rulers

	28	 Genesis album 
whose title could 
also be a rhyme 
scheme

	29	 Kim who starred in 
Vertigo

	30	 Air freshener scent

	31	 Like George 
Washington, among 
presidents

	32	 Negatively charged 
particle

	33	 Data entry fodder

	34	 Exam aced by Elle 
Woods

	41	 ___ glands 
(epinephrine 
producers)

	42	 “Splish Splash” 
singer Bobby

	44	 Brick carrier

	45	 Actress Reid 
and memoirist 
Westover, for two

	49	 Fiery emotion

	50	 Jasmine’s pet in 
Aladdin

	51	 Stand up

	52	 Country singer 
Tucker

	53	 Needed to pay back

	54	 Noisy medical 
scans: Abbr.

	55	 Yea votes

	56	 Name, as a knight

	57	 Hit Telugu-language 
film of 2022

	58	 Have birthdays

	60	 Where precious 
stones can be found 
in Legend of Zelda 
games
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